
 

 
 
 

Cabell Midland High School would like to invite middle schools 
to the 2024 Mama & Papa Parsons Middle School Memorial on 
April 12th (Saturday) at the “Chris Parsons Track” at Cabell 
Midland.  
 
Email Coach Parsons at coachparsons100@gmail.com to secure 
your spot on April 12th.  
 
Details coming soon on runwv.com 
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